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Friday 1st November, 2019. 

Year 6 Farewell 2019 
Arrangements 

Please read the information below in preparation for the Year 6 Farewell on Friday 13th December. 
 

Times 
• Individual photos (professional photographer) will begin in the KH classroom: (timetable below) 

If your child’s photo is timetabled early, there will be supervision available under the canteen COLA 
outside the hall. (As this is a tight timeframe for photos, we suggest that your family photos might 
be better taken at home.) 

• The professional photographer will provide each student, by the end of the school term, with a 
portfolio with their individual photo, a table group photo and a USB of all photos taken during the 
night (easily uploaded to a computer or printed at a photography store.) 

• Parents are invited to look through the hall at the decorations: 5:30pm 

• Farewell begins with students seated: 6:00pm 

• Parents are invited back to the hall for the formal section of the evening, including the farewell 
song and the final dances (parent waltz): 8:15pm 

• Conclusion of the farewell: 9:30pm  

Photo Timetable 
 4:15pm     6F Boys  4:55pm     6F Girls 

 4:25pm     6D Boys  5:05pm     6D Girls 

 4:35pm     6E Boys  5:15pm     6E Girls 

Please do not hesitate in contacting your child’s class teacher or Mrs Bradley for any further information 
regarding the Farewell night. The students have been told that the dress code for the night is smart casual. 
As there will be extensive dancing, we have warned the girls to avoid wearing heels and strapless dresses. 
Boys are expected to wear dress pants and a collared shirt. Ties are optional. 

Farewell Assembly 
We would also like to remind you that on Tuesday 17th December we will be holding the final Year 6 
Assembly, where the students will view their DVD of memories throughout their time together at Shelley. 
Parents are warmly welcome to attend this assembly, beginning at 1:30pm in the school hall.  

Kind regards, 
 

Ms Campion                      Mrs Bradley 
Principal               for the Year 6 Teachers 
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